
 
 
 
 March 21, 2014 
 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1627 
 
 

To All Members of the PCRB:  
 
 

Re:  POLICY ENTRY AND EDIT PACKAGE CONTINUATION 
 
 

In October 2012 the Compensation Data Exchange (CDX) announced the discontinuation of the 
Policy Entry and Edit Package (PEEP) effective December 31, 2014.  
 
Subsequently, concerns were expressed regarding the loss of functionality that PEEP provides.  
In response to those concerns, CDX has rescinded the December 31, 2014 sunset of PEEP and 
will continue to retain this service (see attached). 
 
Please distribute this circular and announcement to the appropriate staff in your organization. 
 
Any questions regarding this circular should be directed to Bonnie Piacentino, Vice President of 
Data Management, at 215-320-4456 or bpiacentino@pcrb.com 
 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
jf 
Attachment  
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to visit our website at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 
and other topics. 



Compensation Data Exchange LLC 
7701 France Avenue South, Suite 450 

Minneapolis, MN  55435 
952-897-1737 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
March 21, 2014 

 
To: CDX PEEP Users 
 
From: CDX Management 
 
Re: CDX RESCINDS THE DECEMBER 31, 2014 SUNSET OF PEEP 
 
In October 2012, CDX issued an announcement advising that the PEEP product 
would no longer be available after December 31, 2014. Since that time, an 
increasing number of carrier users have expressed concerns over losing the 
functionality that PEEP provides. 
 
In addressing these concerns, and to make sure our memberships are adequately 
served, the Management of CDX has, therefore, decided not to sunset PEEP on 
December 31, 2014 and, instead, to retain it in our suite of products. 
 
CDX remains committed to delivering the best service possible and to be 
responsive to the needs of our members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


